Dear Josy,
We’d like to thank you again for the time you spent with us recently in Hobbiton.  I’m afraid we also have a request of some urgency.

Since you’ve put an end to the nightly Troubles, we’ve been able to contact our brethren in Pern.  They’ve managed to weather the Troubles, but they’ve got another problem.  It seems a family of land sharks has been nesting in their hills.  Half of the homeland has been abandoned, and a lot of good farmland has been torn up.

They’ve made a formal request to Lord Phantar for help, but the Knights are busy dealing with all sorts of post-Trouble issues and it seems unlikely that the problems of our people will be a top priority for them.

I don’t suppose you could do anything to convince your group to help them out?

Yondalla be praised,

Tom Froolip

Mayor

Hobbiton of Roesh

